
FALKLAND ISLANDS MARITIME AUTHORITY 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO 05/2022 

Stanley 

FIPASS North West Barge 

This Notice Supersedes Local Notice to Mariners 03/2021 

Mooring Bollards Unserviceable  

Due to structural deterioration bollards number 19, 21 & 22 located on the North West barge are 
prohibited from use for the mooring of vessels from this date forwards.  

 

This Notice shall remain in force until further notice  

 

Steuart Barlow 
Deputy Harbour Master, 
Falkland Islands Government. 
Issued on 05/12/2022 


